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February 15, 1940. 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R. F. D. #2, 
We lnutpprt, 
Pennsylvaària . 

Dear Kermit: - 

I certainly appreciate your 
report on the reception of our signals 
Saturday 1st. Your report is quite 
complete and checks with our program 
at that time. 

I would appreciate any further 
reports on reception of our signals at 
any time you may be fortunate enough 
to pick us up. I expect to be on the 
air in the early morñmngs at intermittent 
intervals from time to tdme. 

The transmitter is licens-d 
to 50 watts and is located in the 
Windsor Hotel. the antenna is on the 
roof of the hotel. 

hoping this is sufficient 
confirmation I remain 

Sincerely yours 

hief Engineer. 


